

初三期中考前练习(二)

一、单选(时态语态)

1.	A. new parkn	iere next year. Then peop	he hearby can come for a	waik.		
	A. will build	B. will be built	C. has built	D. was built		
2.	—Chinese is becoming more and more popular today.					
	— That's right. It in many schools around the world.					
	A. teaches	B. has taught	C. is taught	D. is teaching		
3.	— What will you do tomorrow?					
	— We'll have a picnic if it fine.					
	A. is	B. was	C. will be	D. has been		
4.	Look! Some children in the river.					
	A. swim	B. swam	C. have swum	D. are swimming		
5.	I great progress in my English study since last year.					
	A. make	B. will make	C. have made	D. made		
6.	Jack a good rest as soon as he finishes the exam.					
	A. is having	B. has	C. had	D. will have		
7.	I have got the book fo	r three weeks. I	it in London.			
	A. buy	B. bought	C. have bought	D. will buy		
8.	When I stepped into the office, the teachers a meeting.					
	A. have	B. are having	C. would have	D. were having		
9.	Mr. Zhang moved to Australia in 2006. He there for 7 years.					
	A. lived	B. lives	C. is living	D. has lived		
10.	The bridge to	en years ago.				
	A. built	B. has built	C. was built	D. is built		

二、阅读理解



it is very much a public affair. Hundreds of people gather in Hollywood to see the Oscars presented to outstanding(杰出的) actors, and others involved(参与) in the motion picture industry. Millions more watch on television.

It all began on May 16, 1929, when 270 men and women sat down to dinner at the Hollywood Roosevelt Hotel. There was no secret about the winners. The names of the winners had been known for months. Janet Gaynor, for example, had won as Best Actress. Douglas Fairbanks presented her with the famous gold statue(塑像). The little statue was not then called Oscar. Like a new actor, Oscar was unknown. About six years later, it somehow got that renowned name. A number of explanations have been offered for its origin(由来), but nobody knows the true story for certain.

Nowadays the results of the Oscar voting are kept secret. Only two people know the winners before the names are announced at the ceremony. The counting of votes is not done by one group of people but by different groups. Nobody except two members of an accounting(计票) company sees the final results.

The information is not kept in open files(卷宗). Winners' names are placed in closed envelopes. The accountants each carry a complete set of envelopes to the ceremony. One set is simply a spare to be used in case something happens to the other one.

1.	As used in Paragraph 2, renowned means			
	A. strange	B. wonderful		
	C. much-disliked	D. famous		
2.	May 16, 1929 marks			
	A. Douglas Fairbanks' first winning of an Academy Award			
	B. the first time Oscar got its name			
	C. the first time the Awards were kept secret			
	D. Janet Gaynor's recognition as Bes	st Actress		
3.	wo sets of envelopes are prepared for the ceremony			
	A. one for New York, one for Holly	wood		
	B. in order to be perfectly safe			
	C. one for the ceremony, one for the	newspapers		
	D. just because that is the custom			

B

Teens want structure in their lives, which means they want their lives well-planned. To begin building structure, teens need love and trust. They need to know their parents are there to give them needed love and support (支持). Teens want to be sure that nothing can prevent parents from shouldering their responsibility for them — not their growing maturity (成熟), misbehavior, nor anger at something they have done. Teens want parents to keep control while allowing them to make some decisions.



There are some ways you can help your teens create reasonable structure and remain close. One way is to spend time together. Parents often mistake their teens' increased interest in friends for a disinterest in the family.

Teens would like to spend more time doing things with their parents, but watching TV is not counted as spending time together. As your teens mature, it is important for you and your teens spend time alone together, one to one. Your teens need time to talk to you alone without any other family member present.

Talk with your teens about their interests and concerns. Make sure you really show interest in what is happening. When talking with your teens, give full attention and do not stop them.

The way to help your teens become adults is to let your teens into your world. Sharing your emotions and concerns with your teens is important. Avoid causing needless worry.

Trust your teens. Don't expect the worst. Hope for the best. Telling your teens you don't like their friends will cause the teens not to bring their friends home. If something should go wrong, believe that your teens didn't do it on purpose.

It is very important that you treat your teens with respect. Teens need the same respect adults show for total strangers. Don't talk down to your teens.

You need to be supportive of your teens. What may be a small problem to you may be troubling to your teens. Teens don't have the experiences that adults have had. Let the teens know that you understand how much it hurts when something happens that is upsetting or hurtful to them. As they mature, they can look back at some problems they had and laugh at having been upset by something that now seems unimportant.

The most important things to remember are: talk with your teens, listen to their worries and offer suggestions when needed. This will help your teens to live a well-organized life.

off	er suggestions when needed. This will help your teens to live a well-orga			
4.	According to Paragraph 1, teens			
	A. can control themselves.			
	B. expect direction and freedom.			
	C. don't know how to make decision			
D. don't have responsibility for the family				
5.	The underline part "counted as" in Paragraph 3 probably means "".			
	A. compared with B. used as			
	C. connected with D. regarded as			
6.	To help teens organize their lives , parents should			
	A. invite their teens' friends home.			
	B. leave their teens' problems alone.			
	C. share their feelings with their teens.			
	D. pay little attention to their teens' daily lives.			
7.	What is the best title of the passage?			
	A. Training Teens to Become Responsible Adults.			
	B. Helping Teens to Build Reasonable Structure.			

C. Improving the Relationship with Your Teens.D. Stepping into Your Teens' Secret Word .



三、五选五

I'd just got in a taxi at the railway station when suddenly I found one of my suitcases (手提箱) missing. Just then, I saw a young man, not very far, opening it and taking out valuables. "Stop thief! Stop thief!" I shouted and threw open the car door and rushed out to him, followed by the driver and some passers-by. __1__. My driver caught him by the neck and took out the valuables from his trouser pocket and put them back into my suitcase.

Half an hour later, I sat back in the taxi and breathed a sight of relief (松了一口气). But as I checked those stolen things, I became very surprised, unable to speak. 2 . And a blood test report of a 58-year-old woman appeared. I suddenly realized that the taxi driver must have mistaken the thief's things and put his into my suitcase.

____3__. But this story keeps coming back to me. Was the young man a habitual thief or a dutiful son who had been driven to find money to save his mother's life?__4__. How I wish I had gone back that afternoon to return the money and the report and say sorry to him.__5_



- A. My heart aches for him
- B. Two years has passed since then
- C. For the first time in my life, I realized that hate and love are very close.
- D. Very soon we caught up with the thief
- E. Before my eyes was 200 yuan instead of 100

四、任务型阅读

Learning to understand your mother well is what you should do. Here are the best tips towards a better relationship with her. They are not necessarily surprising, but they have worked for many people. Try them.

*Remember your mother's age

As children, we often do not think of our mother as having an age. Knowing our mother's age, not just in numbers of years but in terms of her psychological and physical state, often helps us to understand her better.

*Listen to your mother

I have found that sometimes the things that my mother told me long ago are pretty useful. If you respect her point of view, even if you do not share it, it will help your mother feel close to you.

*Ask your mother about your childhood history

If you are lucky enough to have living family, think of your life as a jigsaw puzzle and ask as many questions as you can to put the picture together. Understanding your roots and your childhood can help you know more clearly who you are, as part of a family which you share with your mother.



Taking any measure to understand our mother is the topic of how we understand ourselves. We should follow the way of her life. When we are able to accept our mother—with all her failings, we can understand her better and it can also help us to know about our shortcomings. Remember that understanding our mother is really about understanding ourselves.

1. Should we learn to understand our mother well?			
2. What can help us understand our mother better?			
3. How do we make our mother feel close to us?			
4. Why do we ask our mother about our childhood history?			
5. What does the writer want to tell us?			

